
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS30537 / H0270

The purpose of this legislation is to establish minimum and uniform standards and criteria for the audit of
pharmacy records by or on behalf of pharmacy benefit managers and other authorized entities.

FISCAL NOTE
The legislation has no fiscal impact to the State of Idaho general funds, federal funds, or dedicated funds.

Contact:
Representative Jordan Redman
(208) 332-1000
Pam Eaton, President/CEO
Idaho State Pharmacy Association
(208) 870-8312

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note Bill SOP/FN INTRODUCED: 03/03/2023, 9:52 AM


